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Dear Parents  

It’s been a busy sporting week at Colmers this week with 
our children competing against other schools. On 
Wednesday, our Year 5 and 6 football team played against 
Green Meadow. The result was a stunning 7-2 victory to us. 
Well done to everybody who took part. A special mention 
though has to go to Kaden who scored a double hat-trick (6 
goals) in this game. Very impressive!  

On Friday, our Year 4s went to Green Meadows School to 
take part in a competition against the three other schools in 
our MAT. As I am currently the headteacher of two of the 
schools taking part, my loyalties were a little divided. Our 
children played really well. I’m really proud with the way 
they represented our school in this competition and the 
sportsmanship that they demonstrated. Well done! 

Please remember that if you are requesting to remove your 
child/ren from school during term time for a holiday that the 
proper form will need to be completed for this. Please 
contact the school office if you require one of these. Please 
also remember that removing children during school time 
does have a negative impact on their learning, and that 
completing ‘homework’ during this period cannot make up 
for what they miss in school. At Colmers Farm, we do not 
authorise leave in term time, unless there are exceptional 
circumstances supported by evidence. We also, as a 
school, pass unauthorised absences (whether a request 
form has been completed or not) to the local authority who 
may issue a penalty notice.  

We do have quite a few children in the mornings who 
sometimes arrive late for school. Being punctual is an 
important life skill and it ensures that your child makes a 
less stressful start to the school day. If your child does have 
issues with their lateness, please look at your morning 
routine and try to change it so that you can regularly arrive 
in school a little earlier. We also offer a breakfast club (50p 
per day) which would help with this issue.   

We do have a lot of year groups going on trips during the 
final few weeks of this year. If these involve your child’s 
class, please complete the consent forms and pay your 
voluntary contributions towards these as soon as possible. 
Thank you.  

As you may have read already this week, we will be having 
a school non-uniform day on Friday 28th June. To take part, 
your children will need to bring into school at least one food 
item which can be donated to the foodbank. Donations of 
any dried or tinned food would be particularly welcome. Let 
us see how many food items we can collect as a school to 
support this foodbank which does such a wonderful job of 
helping so many families within our community. 

Our Year 6s’ Today went to Morrisons to raise money for 
our school by packing bags.  They raised an impressive 
£184.00.   Well Done 

Mr. Williams 
Head Teacher 

 

WELL DONE 
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

 

In this week’s KS2 Assembly, Callum was the lucky boy to 
win the prize, and Loui in KS2 was also this week’s lucky 

winner. 
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Friday 21st June, 2019 

DIARY DATES 
 
Thursday 27th June 
Induction Evening for EYFS 
Friday 5th July 
Yr 5 – Turves Green 
Monday 8th July 
Year 6 Trip 
Wednesday 3rd July 
Year 6 Transition Day 
Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 – Trip 
Wednesday 10th July 
Summer Fayre 
Thursday 11th July 
Sports Day 
9.00am – Reception and KS1 
2.00pm – KS2 
Tuesday 16th July 
EYFS –Trip 
Wednesday 17th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Friday 19th July 
School closes for summer 

 
 

 
 

CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY 

Kasie, Tanbiesha, Milli, Zakiah and Isabelle in Yr 3 

Naturia, Steven, Faith and Kyla in Year 4 

Sophie, Toby, Lewis and Zinaisa in Year 5 

Kasia, Rosie-Leigh, and Demetri In Year 6 

 

Well Done 

for receiving your certificates in assembly today. 

 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
William in Year 1, Zakariya in Year 2,  
Loushus in Year 3, Caaliyah in Year 5 and Ellie-Mae in Year 6 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 93.5% 
 

    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE for KS2 

HAZEL: 97.4% 

    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE for KS1 

MAPLE: 96.2% 

 




